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Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome Back to a New School Year at Eton Academy!

As the leaves begin to turn and the air cools, we are filled with excitement to welcome both
new and familiar faces back to Eton Academy. The start of a new school year is always a
time of promise and potential, and we look forward to embarking on this educational journey
together.

Embracing Digital Learning with Google Classroom
After piloting Google Classroom last year we are happy
to announce its fully fledged introduction this year.
Google Classroom offers a seamless way to distribute
assignments, boost student collaboration, and keep
track of coursework. To ensure all parents and students
can make the most of this tool, please refer to the
Google Guide specifically for students here. This guide
will help you navigate the platform, understand its
features, and maximise its benefits for home learning.

Observing World Mental Health Day
October 10th marks World Mental Health Day, a day dedicated to raising
awareness and mobilising efforts to support mental health. This year, we
are focusing on building resilience and well-being among our students.
We encourage everyone to take a moment to read more about how you
can support your and your children's mental health, available here. Let's
work together to create a supportive environment where everyone can
thrive.

Preparedness in the Classroom
We cannot overstate the importance of coming to school
well-prepared. Ensuring that your child has the right
tools—notebooks, pens, pencils, and other required
materials—supports their readiness to learn and participate in class
activities. As we settle into the school year, let's equip our students
with the essentials they need to succeed.

Visit Our Parent Hub
As part of our ongoing commitment to keep our parents and guardians well-informed and
engaged with their children's education, we invite you to visit our Parent Hub. This dedicated
space on our website provides a wealth of resources designed to support you in navigating
your child's academic journey. From the latest school news and updates to educational
resources and FAQs, our Parent Hub is your go-to source for staying connected with the
Eton Academy community. Access the Parent Hub here and explore all that it has to offer.

https://support.google.com/edu/classroom/answer/9582544?hl=en&co=GENIE.Platform%3DDesktop#zippy=%2Ccommunicate-with-your-teacher-or-classmates%2Cjoin-a-video-meeting%2Cstart-or-turn-in-your-classwork%2Csee-your-feedback-or-grade%2Cmanage-your-account-classes-or-notifications%2Cexplore-the-home-page%2Cexplore-the-stream-page%2Cexplore-the-classwork-page%2Cexplore-the-people-page
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/
https://www.eton-academy.uk/parent-hub


We regularly update this space to ensure you have the most current and relevant information
at your fingertips.

Parent Feedback
Your feedback is extremely important to us! Please take a moment to let us know your
thoughts through our parent feedback form here.

Other upcoming events
● World Mental Health Day: October 10th
● Half Term Break: October 21st - 25th
● Clocks Go Back: October 27th, remember to set your clocks back one hour as we

switch from BST to GMT, gaining an extra hour.
● Halloween Celebrations: October 31st, get ready for a spooktacular day of fun and

creativity!

Warm Regards

Dr Gabrielle Hargreaves
Principal

Do you have an idea or suggestion for our newsletter? Submit it HERE.

Key Contacts

Student Services student.services@eton-academy.net
+44 161 521 1549

Safeguarding Lead gabrielle.hargreaves@eton-academy.net
For emergencies only - +447415341453
Report a safeguarding concern here

Deputy Safeguarding Lead danielle.viney-burton@eton-academy.net
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